
Birthdays    
23rd March - 
28th March

Attendance 
25th March -
28th March

 Nursery       92%
 Reception   90%
  Year 1           97%
  Year 2          88%
  Year 3         90%
  Year 4           95%
  Year 5           97%
  Year 6           97%

Whole School: 94%

House Team Winner 
for Spring Term

Kipling  

Reminders

St Theresa's
Church  News.

Mass times: 
Friday 10 am, 

Saturday 5 pm
Sunday 9:30 am

Week commencing 
8th April 2024

Lunch Menu:  Week 3

Tuesday 9th April 
Return to school for all

pupils

Nursery starts at 8:45 am
School starts at 8:50 am
Gates close at 9:00 am

Please remember to pay
Dinner money weekly. 

'Fully valuing everyone in the love of Jesus.' Caring and learning together.

  Tel: 01244-470860  www.st-theresas.cheshire.sch.uk     Twitter: @sttheresasCP    
 Website Calendar link: https://www.st-theresas.cheshire.sch.uk/events

If you have any suggestions that you would like to see in our newsletter, please email: admin@st-theresas.cheshire.sch.uk 

NEWSLETTER
Message from Mrs. Holland

Spotlight on...

Holy Week

Issue 25- 28th March 2024

Gospel Quote

 When Jesus had received
the wine, he said, “It is

finished.” Then he bowed
his head and gave up his

spirit.

John 19:30

W

There has been such a lot happening in school this week - it has really has flown by.  Congratulations to those children who made their First
Forgiveness this week. It was such a beautiful service and I am very proud of each one of them. Thank you to everyone who entered our
Easter competitions - we have had such a high standard of entries with both the bonnets in Key stage 1 and the decorated eggs in Key stage2.  
Huge congratulations to all of our winners.  The children also enjoyed the Easter games which were expertly run by our older children.  In
total, our Easter activities have raised a brilliant £287!  This money will go towards buying new reading for pleasure books in each class.  I
have noticed a number of children wearing trainers again.  I believe for some, this is because school shoes have broken.  Can I please ask that
over the Easter holidays school shoes are replaced so we can start the summer term in correct uniform for all.  Have a happy and holy Easter
and I look forward to welcoming our children back on Tuesday 9th April.  Mrs. Holland

Holy Week was celebrated beautifully this week with each
Key stage 2 class performing a section of the story.  Year 3

portrayed Palm Sunday, Year 4 portrayed The Last Supper,
Year 5 The Garden of Gethsemane, culminating in an

incredibly moving performance by our Year 6 children
portraying the crucifixion.  I am so proud of all the children
who took part in making the week very, very special.  Thank

you to the staff for working so hard with each class.

100% Attendance
Awards

Isaac B - 10

Mrs Butler - 21



Tuesday 9th April School re-opens

Tuesday 16th April Year 4 Swimming

Wednesday 24th April -
Thursday 25th April

Year 2 Residential
Overnight stay at Burwardlsey

- more details to follow

Wednesday 22nd May -
Thursday 23rd May

Year 4 Residential
Overnight stay at Petty Pool -

more details to follow

Before and Afterschool Club

Please register
https://awcoaching.c

hildcare-online-
booking.co.uk/

They do accept Child Care
vouchers for payment

 Looking further ahead...




